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August 20, 1998 

Lee S. Strickland . 

Information and Privacy Coordinator 
Office of Information Technology 
Central Intelligence Agency 
Washington DC 20505 - 

RE: FOIA Case NO. F92—266O (formerly F90—O858) 

Dear Mr. Strickland: 

This is in response to your letter to William Burr 
dated July 7, 1998, received by us July 16, 1998, which 
advised that fees were due on the FOIA request referenced 
above. 

I have enclosed a check for copying costs in the 
amount of $72.50 payable to the Treasurer of the United 
States. By this payment, the National Security Archive 
reserves its right to appeal this assessment of copying 
costs under the fee waiver provisions of the Freedom of 
Information Act. 

' Thank you for your attention to this matter. We 
look forward to continuing to work closely with your 
office to expedite the processing of all pending Archive 
requests. As always, if you have any questions or I ma 

b 6 be of any assistance, please contact me directly at ( X ) 

(b)(6 

Sincerely, 
(b)(6 

l iam er ggiaro 
FOIA Coordinator 

Enclosure 

An independent non-governmental research institute and library located at the George Washington University, 
the Archive collects and publishes declassified documents obtained through the Freedom of Information Act. 

Publication royalties and tax-deductible contributions through The Fund for Peace underwrite the Archive's budget. 
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